
 

 

WATERBORO PLANNING BOARD 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Town of Waterboro Planning Board will hold a public hearing at the Town Hall 

Annex on Wednesday, April 25, 2012, at 7:00 p.m.  The purpose of this hearing is to 

receive public comment regarding a Revised Site Plan Review Application submitted by 

Gorrill-Palmer Consulting Engineers on behalf of the owner, Delphi Holdings II.  The 

applicant is proposing to modify the existing Waterboro Crossing site to provide space for 

a proposed bank.  The conversion will require the addition of a 900 square foot drive 

through canopy and a drive thru lane from the existing access drive.  The property is 

located at 40 Sokokis Trail, Tax Map 5, Lot 16. 

 

Copies of the proposed Site Plan Review application may be viewed during regular 

business hours in the Planning Board office. 

 

Chairman, 

Tim Nelson 

 


